Safeguarding Report for Council 22nd March 2024
As I indicated in my last report to Council in October 2023, managing Safeguarding in Mothers’ Union in Britain is undergoing change.  In January the Trustees adopted the new Safeguarding Policy and Procedures.

I understand that there will be training rolled out, but up to now I have no information or dates for this.  As soon as I have details I will inform the Deanery Leaders and Branch Leaders about this.
As always, please keep safe and be aware of Safeguarding issues.

Sheila Walker    
